
 
 

 

 
 

REPUBLIC OF KENYA 
 
 

MINISTRY OF EDUCATION 

STATE DEPARTMENT FOR HIGHER EDUCATION AND RESEARCH 

ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

SCHOLARSHIP OPPORTUNITIES FROM THE INTERNATIONAL 
UNIVERSITY OF AFRICA IN SUDAN FOR THE YEAR 2023 

 

The Ministry is in receipt of communication from the Embassy of the Republic 
of Kenya in Khartoum informing that the International University of Africa 

located in Khartoum, Sudan is offering fifteen (15) scholarship opportunities 
to Kenyan. 

 

The aforementioned scholarships are as follows:  

 

1.  Nursing- three (3) scholarships, full sponsorship 

2.  Medical Laboratories- three (3) scholarships, full sponsorship 

3.  Other Colleges- Nine (9) partial sponsorship in oil and Mineral, 
medicine, 

 

Surgery, Pharmacology and humanities and social sciences. 

 

The Embassy has further informed that the studies will commence end of 
January, 2023. The contact email for these scholarship opportunities is 
deputyscience@iua.edu.sd (for any further information). 
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